
November 9, 2024 Fall Assembly 

Good afternoon everyone. It’s good to be here. I have just a couple of items I’d like to share with you all. 

As coordinator, I attended the AA Convention on September 14th this year to sell literature for the LDC. 

I was grateful to have the help and support of my service sponsor Katie, as always, and our LDC manager 

Lois. 

It was quite a successful event with sales totaling $401.50. I will be attending CSCYPAA on Saturday, 

November 30, 2024 at the Mystic Marriott along with Kate, a volunteer from my home group, to provide 

literature for sale. 

Lastly, with Elaine’s encouragement and Katie’s help, I have been busy with creating a protocol for the 

sale of literature both at Alanon events as well as AA events with Alanon participation. It will include a 

clear explanation of the roles and responsibilities of the Area Literature Coordinator, Literature Chairs 

and volunteers. It is my hope that this will assist not only in providing support for our literature 

volunteers at all levels, but also aid in adding to our list of willing future volunteers. I expect to have a 

draft to present for approval soon after the New Year. 

I’d also like to use this opportunity to thank any and all of you who have shared your ideas, help and 

support with me this past year and everyone in this room for allowing me to be of service with 

something I am so passionate about. 

In Love, Service, and Gratitude Trish G 

Area Literature Coordinator 

 


